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Attachments: 5G Mast on Primrose Hill.docx
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Application number 2021/1813/P, Planning Department of LB Camden - 5G Mast on
Primrose Hill
We strongly object to erecting a 5G Mast on Primrose Hill.

Primrose Hill is reputed to be a place of healthy relaxation.

London Plane trees on the Hill and a number of horse-chestnut trees are already showing their
stress coping with pollution.

Our objections are attached herewith. Please confirm receipt.
Ingrid De

24 Meadowbank
NW3 3AY



